
From: Hakim Nasser  
Sent: 01 November 2022 10:32 
To: Planning 
Subject: APPLICATION REF: 2022/4339T 
 
Hi,  
 
I'm writing in support to our  neighbours at No 15 Pakenham street for 
permission to cut down the bay tree in their garden. The issue is that the tree 
is way too large for the setting and blocks much light from our garden. And we 
have constantly birds deteriorating our garden furnitures and our terrace with 
excrement.  
 
Thank you in advance. 
Best Regards, 
Hakim Nasser 
16 pakenham street 
WC1X 0LG 
 
 


